
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Agnesian Walleye Run UPDATE: 

The Walleye Run is part of a large festival (Walleye Weekend) and is put on by Fond du 

Lac Festivals.  Due to current uncertainty of public gatherings, Fond du Lac Festivals 

has decided to move Walleye Weekend from June 12-14 to August 28-30.  Discussions 

with public health officials, city officials, and event partners have led to this decision. 

This decision is supported by the Fond du Lac Running Club to protect its participants.  

The 41st Annual Agnesian Walleye Run is now scheduled to take place Saturday, 

August 29.  In what has been a continually evolving and challenging time, we recognize 

that the move may come as a disappointment, but look forward to providing participants 

with an exceptional event experience. We will be working diligently to provide the same 

things you have come to expect at Walleye though there may need to be a few 

modifications.  Our goal is for the event to remain the same including the time schedule, 

packet pick up, course routes, etc.  

Your race entry will be transferred to the August 29 race date.  If this does not work for 

you, please contact the Fond du Lac Running Club and we will offer you a full refund 

(minus the processing fee by RunSignUp).  We will be unable to mail any T-shirts or bib 

numbers during this time, but you are more than welcome to pick them up at packet pick 

up at Marian University on August 28.  If you plan to transfer your entry to August, or 

simply do not want a refund, there is no need to contact us.   

 

In Running,  

Fond du Lac Running Club 

fdlrunning@gmail.com 

 


